
Dear Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo and the Members of the House Health 
Committee,
       Thank you for the opportunity to provide my experience and testimony. My name is Amie 
Demrovsky and I am a Realtor. I strongly support HB248 because I myself have experienced medical 
tyranny. I previously worked at Mercy Medical Center in Canton as a Spanish Interpreter. They had 
instituted a policy that all employees take the H1N1 vaccine or wear a mask during the six month "flu 
season". I chose FREEDOM and quit when they adopted this policy, declining a mask and declining a 
vaccine. Before I quit, my boss had enlisted an infectious disease doctor to "educate" we few employees 
who were not in favor of the vaccine, even though masks were still an "option". No amount of fear-
mongering or propaganda will convince me to take the H1N1 vaccine or any vaccine. Masks do nothing 
more than dehumanize, demoralize, instill fear, divide the people and perpetuate control.

       When I exited the healthcare industry and started a career in real estate, I thought my worries about 
forced/coerced vaccination were over. I was wrong. Here we are today facing the ugly reality of forcing 
people to take a vaccine or essentially be barred from moving about freely in society. Our Constitution 
states "WE THE PEOPLE", NOT "WE THE GOVERNMENT". I do NOT consent to be governed by a 
legislative body that stands by and allows this level of control over our personal freedoms. Stopping 
"vaccine passports" is crucial to prevent future Governors from crushing our liberties with the next 
"pandemic".

       I quit my job as a Spanish Interpreter at the hospital to flee medical tyranny. Will it come down to not 
just fleeing a job, but fleeing an entire State?
   Sincerely,
     Amie
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